
 
You are cordially invited to 

The Community Breakfast  

Hosted by 

 

 

Monday June 24, 2013 

8:30 a.m.-9:30a.m. 

Central High Visitors Center 

4800 W. 10th St.  
Little Rock, AR 72204 

 

Join us as we welcome Sylvia Cyrus, Executive Director of The 
Association for the Study of African American Life and History, 

and celebrate the Central High Students who authored the 
Memory Project. 

RSVP by June 18th with Cynthia Barnes at 
cbarnes@littlerock.com or 501-370-3255 

“Individually we’re one drop, together we’re an ocean” 

 

mailto:cbarnes@littlerock.com

